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For Immediate Release 

Socially distanced concert to be held at EVPL West 

Evansville, IN, September 23, 2020 – A socially distanced concert experience will be held on the lawn of EVPL West on Thursday, 
October 1 at 5:30 pm featuring local folk band, RoSco. 

“We are thrilled to bring back in-person programming at the library,” EVPL CEO-Director Scott Kinney said. “Library users of 
all ages are welcome to enjoy this performance by local musicians.”  

This will be the first in-person program hosted by the Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library since March 2020. 

Those attending the program are encouraged to bring blankets, chairs, and any refreshments. Social distancing will be supported 
with markings for safe seating. 

RoSco is a local dulcimer duo who play a variety of music from traditional Americana and British Isle, hymns and gospel sing-
alongs, and a few modern and classics too. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a century. With eight locations throughout 
Vanderburgh County, immediate access to hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library 
professionals, EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your library. For more 
information, visit evpl.org.  
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